CENTRAL LYON BOARD MINUTES

September 9, 2015
The Central Lyon Board of Directors met in special session in the Board Room of the Central Lyon Community School at 12:00 P.M. with the following members present: President Steve Sieperda, Vice President Judy Gacke, Directors Scott Postma and David Jans. Superintendent/HS Principal Dave Ackerman, Board Secretary Jackie Wells, EL Principal Steve Harman and MS Principal/AD Jason Engleman also attended.  Director Chet DeJong was absent.
The meeting was called to order at 12:01 P.M. 

Gacke moved to approve the agenda; Jans seconded, carried 4-0.

In New Business, discussion took place regarding a resolution in support of an application for a Lyon County Riverboat Grant in the amount of $25,000 for equipment for the new athletic training and fitness facility.  Board members noted that the grant included that the facility will provide health and physical education classes to over half of the Central Lyon students, covering grades 6 – 12, the district is providing more than 1:1 matching funds for the grant and that the lower level can double as a storm shelter if necessary.  Postma moved to approve the resolution.  Jans seconded and in a roll call vote, carried 4 aye, 0 nay.
The next regular board meeting will be at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, September 14, 2015 in the Central Lyon board room.

Gacke moved to adjourn at 12:06 P.M.; Jans seconded, carried 4-0.

